
Good afternoon, Deer Park Bucks!  This is Mrs. Middleton with some important 
information! 
We had a great start to the school year last week, and I know that this coming week 
will be just as great! Students worked hard to learn classroom expectations and got 
into the swing of classroom routines. 

Looking forward to next week, I want to remind Coyote parents to please make sure 
that you are not parking in the handicapped spaces; unless you have an official 
handicapped tag issued to you through the DMV. And those parents that DO have an 
official tag, please make sure that you are only taking up one space in our 
handicapped spaces. Parking spaces on campus follow the same rules as spaces in the 
community, so make sure that you are using the appropriate spaces, so that we can 
accommodated everyone. 

Also, If you want to be part of our School Advisory Meeting, which meets after 
school on Tuesdays, once a month at 3:15, please make sure you contact Mrs. 
Hammond, our school secretary, by tomorrow, Aug. 15th, so that we can add you to 
the attendance list. Our first meeting will be August 23rd. The purpose of this group is 
to help create and monitor the school improvement plan, and learn about policies that 
influence the school. So, if this is something that interests you come and join us.  

Finally, remember that teachers are sending out weekly e-mails to keep you updated 
on what is being taught in the classroom and send out important parent reminders, so 
if you are not receiving these e-mails, please reach out to your child’s teacher, to 
make sure we have the correct e-mail on file for you. 

That’s all for tonight, thank you for listening, enjoy the rest of your evening and GO 
Deer Park BUCKS!!! 

 


